November 7, 2013

It is a privilege and an honor to say that I can recommend Bro. and Mrs. J osiah DaCunha
as Missionaries to Portugal.

Bro. DaCunha has worked on our Pastoral Staff for the past several months. His ministry
has involved overseeing the youth and being involved in various aspects of the church.

His training has been thorough and he has a good spirit. God has blessed him and his wife
with a beautiful baby girl.

I believe they will be very dedicated Missionaries. Our church will certainly support them
and look forward to what God will do through them.
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